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Headteacher’s notes… 
It was great to be able to welcome so many of you to our Open Afternoon at the start of the week. I hope that you 
enjoyed the opportunity to see some of your children’s work and also to read about their successes in their Annual 
Report. Thank you for all the positive comments on the report slips that have been returned this week. 
 
This week’s discos went very well and the children all seemed to enjoy themselves. Next Tuesday it is 
the turn of Brambles/Reception and Y3/Y4. 
 
Last week our Y5 footballers played and won in a tournament at Westfield Junior School. They were 
very proud showing their trophy around the school and congratulations to them. Thank you to all the 
staff and parents who have supported all of our teams throughout this year.  

 
The last meeting of the Governing Body for the school year was held this week and I would like to thank all of the 
governors for their work and support of the school. 
 
We enjoyed our final Sports Day of the term this morning and were lucky with the weather.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The scores from all the events are as follows: 
 

Sports Day 2024 

 Sapphire Emerald Ruby Diamond 

Reception 213 231 226 246 

KS1 734 607 647 729 

KS2 1706 1442 1751 1729 

Total 2653 2280 2624 2704 

 
Congratulations to Diamond who are the overall winners! Well done to all the children who have taken part so well in all 
of the events. 
 
 
We are sure that many of you will enjoy watching England on Sunday evening, and we hope that 
they are successful. Just a reminder that school will start at the usual time on Monday. 
 
 Our last day of term is next Friday 19th July, and this will be normal school uniform. 
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Reading books 
Please can any remaining reading books be returned to school as soon as possible so that we can check 
our book stock in readiness for the next academic year.  
 
Year 6 
This year our Year 6 Leavers’ Evening is being held on Wednesday 17th July, and is expected to start at 6.00pm. Due to the 
number of children involved and the capacity of the Hall, bookings are limited to strictly 2 per family. Bookings will be 
open on Tuesday 2nd July at 7.00pm from SchoolCloud - Brampton Village Primary School. 
 
Vacancies 
We are currently recruiting a Teaching Assistant/Midday Supervisor. Details are on the school website under ‘Our School’ 
and ‘vacancies’. 
 
 
What’s On Next Week:  
Monday 15th July  
Tuesday 16th July  HSSP Girls Football Yr 3 6 3:20 – 4:20pm 
   PTA Disco Brambles/Reception 5:00 – 6:00pm 
   Yr 3 & Yr 4 6:30 – 7:30pm 
Wednesday 17th July Y6 Leaver’s Evening 6.00pm 
Thursday 18th July Choir 8.20am 
Friday 19th July  Last day of term 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://bramptonvillage.schoolcloud.co.uk/


   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


